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COUNCIL       19 JUNE 2013 
 
 
ACTION TAKEN ON PETITIONS 
 
 
Council Members are asked to note the action taken in relation to the 
under mentioned petition which was presented to Council. 
 
 
(i) Petition to improve street lighting in various parts of Farringdon 
 Estate – Presented by Councillor Porthouse on 26 September, 
 2012 
 
 The petitioners requested the Council to improve street lighting in 

various parts of Farringdon Estate stating that there were several 
streets where the existing lighting columns were not adequate and 
were not replaced under the Street Lighting PFI.  The streets the 
petition referred to were Farrington Avenue, Avalon Road, Arundel 
Road, Arnold Road and part of Ashdown Road. 

 
 The Council had already identified the area as one which required 

improvement and commissioned designers to work up a scheme that 
would satisfy current lighting standards.  Works to improve street 
lighting in the Avalon Road/Arundel Road area were scheduled to start 
in the week commencing 13th May, 2013 and were due to be completed 
within a week. 

 
Councillor Porthouse and the lead petitioner have been notified of the 
action taken. 
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